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FOX HOLLOW RESIDENTIAL CARE & INDEPENDENT LIVING
APPOINTS NEW COMMUNITY RELATIONS DIRECTOR, CAREY GROSS

EUGENE, OREGON (May 17, 2022) – Fox Hollow Residential Care, a vibrant assisted and independent living community situated in the beautiful south hills neighborhood of Eugene, Oregon, has appointed Carey Gross as its new Community Relations Director. Offering nearly a decade of valuable professional experience in the healthcare marketing and community relations sectors, Carey is now responsible for establishing and building community relationships and understanding through dissemination of timely and relevant information, providing facility tours to interested parties, overseeing the move-in experience and logistics for new residents, and responding to inquiries. Carey assumed her new role at Fox Hollow earlier this month.

“We are so excited to have Carey on our team and have every confidence that she will accomplish great things in her new role,” said Terri Seifert, Executive Director of Fox Hollow “Her background in healthcare and her natural ability to communicate with others allow her to easily create and develop relationships with her counterparts, our residents, and their families.”

Prior to joining the Fox Hollow team, Carey worked as a Community Relations Director for another area organization, establishing and nurturing relationships within the local Eugene community. Carey maintains a bachelor's degree in Psychology from the University of Louisiana at Monroe.

About Fox Hollow Residential Care
Located in Eugene, Oregon, Fox Hollow Residential Care is an assisted and independent living community that offers a true continuum of care for its residents. Family-owned and operated by Nightingale Healthcare, the community offers independent and assisted living services, including long-term care, concierge services, independent cottages, and an abundance of community-oriented activities in a safe and compassionate setting. For more information, visit us at https://foxhollowcare.com or call 541-343-8439.
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